
The Office of Mountain View PK-8 is located away from the building’s 

main entrance which allows direct access to the entire school.

School Building Authority of West Virginia

MONROE COUNTY – MOUNTAIN VIEW PK-8 SCHOOL ADDITION & RENOVATIONS

A staggered lunch period is required to accommodate the number 

of students because to the small size of the cafeteria.

This project proposes to build a new secure entrance and extend the 

cafeteria to provide a larger area for lunches at this PK-8 facility.

This facility has one gymnasium to provide PE to PK-8 students. A 

larger cafeteria will allow staff to conduct separate PE classes.


